
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
According to the provisions of the general rules of the European schools, it is mandatory for the pupils of 
primary to wear the official sports outfit of the school during the physical education and swimming lessons. The 
outfit consists of a white T-shirt (with or without the name of your child), a pair of shorts (with or without the 
name of your child) and a swim cap for primary 1, 2 and 3. 
 
The school has a contract with Jako, in order to be able to offer cotton T-shirts and shorts for the pupils.  
 
As of now you can order the new sports outfit for your children through the website with the following link :  
https://www.jakosportshop.be/c-4512615/european-school-brussels-i/ 
 
Please note that the old sport outfits can still be used and parents who ordered blue T-shirts do not have to  

re-order white ones.  

 

For all questions and problems please contact directly the after-delivery service of the vendor Jako.  

 

Thank you in advance.  

 

Kindest regards, 

Tom CLAES, Deputy Head 

https://www.jakosportshop.be/c-4512615/european-school-brussels-i/

